
Parent FAQ About Mathematics  

 

What is the new math curriculum? 

 PSD adopted “enVision 2.0”, a comprehensive K-6 math curriculum that 

utilizes print and digital components for most grades.  Its focus is to support 

students’ conceptual understanding, procedural fluency, and application.   

 

Are there new math standards? 

 No, we continue to use the “Colorado Academic Standards” which were 

adopted in Colorado in 2010 and include the national standards called “Common 

Core State Standards” (CCSS). Envision 2.0 aligns to CCSS. Grade 3-5 assessments 

(CMAS-PARCC) are also aligned to these standards.  

 

Can I see my child’s math book? 

 Yes.  They are available to view online or in your child’s classroom.  Your 

child’s teacher can provide you with the login information. 

 

How will this be different than what my child had in the past? 

 Your child will still receive high quality instructional best practices and will 

now receive a K-5 coherent and sequenced math curriculum as well.  This 

curriculum will help children address mathematical concepts as they move from 

one grade level to the next. Grades will be evaluating the best way to group or 

rotate students.    

 


